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Hon. Kerry-Lynne D. Findlay, P.C., Q.C., M.P. 

South Surrey—White Rock 

 

 

Mayor Darryl Walker, City Hall 

15322 Buena Vista Avenue, 

White Rock, B.C.  

V4B 1Y6 

 

Be Amazing Campaign 

 

Dear Mayor Darryl Walker,  

 

I want to thank you for reaching out to me and providing more information on the ongoing 

tragedy of human sex trafficking. This issue needs to be spoken about more as it happens both 

here in our province, and abroad. Thank you for extending an invitation to me to be a part of the 

‘Be Amazing Campaign;’ a project that is working towards preventing human sex trafficking 

from escalating in British Columbia and Canada.  

 

I am glad to see that the ‘Be Amazing Campaign’ is working to raise awareness to crimes related 

to human trafficking and sexual exploitation for the purpose of prostitution. These instances 

target our most vulnerable citizens, including our children. Human trafficking already exists in 

communities in British Columbia, and more attention must be brought to this issue.  

 

We hope that we can reach the goal of “traffic-proofing” every community in BC by working 

together to have a broader reach and create more awareness for this issue. I hope that both by 

advocating through this campaign and joining across Canada, we can all be a part of the solution.   

 

The work that you have done for this campaign should be recognized. The time and effort Ms. 

Peters has put in to help spread the word and aid in advancing gender equality is imperative. The 

https://www.ourcommons.ca/Members/en/constituencies/south-surrey-white-rock(927)
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fight for this tragedy is much needed and deserves more attention. I would like to thank Ms. 

Peters for doing her part. I have also met with Ms. Peters and received her presentation.  

 

I would also like to thank you, Mayor Walker, and the Council for endorsing this campaign. It is 

my great honour to be representing a community where individuals work hard to make a 

difference.  

 

I will continue to advocate for this issue, and I look forward to seeing change happen. Please let 

me know if there is any other way I can assist you in this important initiative. Thank-you again 

for including in me in the fight to end human sex trafficking.  

 

 

Yours truly,  

 

Hon. Kerry-Lynne D. Findlay, P.C., Q.C. 
Member of Parliament for South Surrey—White Rock 
 
Ottawa Office      Constituency Office 
Confederation Building, Office 233    135-152 Street 
House of Commons     Surrey, BC V4A 9E3 
Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0A6                   (604) 542-9495 
(613) 947-4497 
 
P.S. If you are interested in following my work as your MP, please visit my website, or follow me on Facebook, 

Twitter, and Instagram. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://klfindlay.com/
https://www.facebook.com/kerrylynnefindlay
https://twitter.com/KerryLynneFindl
https://www.instagram.com/kfindlaymp/?hl=en
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